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From: Jerry Lowe

To: RulesCommittee Secretary

Subject: Pro se filing of documents

Date: Thursday, August 13, 2020 12:12:04 PM

Dear Ms. Womelsdorf,
It has been brought to my attention the Rules Committee allows attorneys to file electronic
documents to district courts. However, pro se litigants must leave the safety of their home or

office to send registered mail or physically bring to the district courthouse the same
documents.

In this current environment of the pandemic, would it not be more prudent to allow all parties
to file electronically? I believe we need to consider the safety of all, not the just the attorneys.

Respectively,

Jerry

Jerry T. Lowe

jerrytlowe@gmail.com
407.257.6890
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